
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Join us to celebrate the 2024 school year and all our achievements here at Narwee Public School. 

Bring a picnic rug and sit on our beautiful school grounds (weather permitting) with your family. 

Entertainment will be from our talented students with backing by the Kami family. 

Our current canteen business operator will make available his own operated food trucks to service our 

community with hot food options on the night. The canteen will also operate to purchase snacks. 

Please fill out the slip below stating how many family members will attend our Family Night. We look 

forward to seeing you there. 

Mrs Ibrahim – Principal 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Family Night – Thursday 12 December 2024 

Please only return one note per family 
 

Child/ren’s Name: __________________________________________ Class: _________________ 

Yes we will be attending Family Night on Thursday 12 December from 5.00pm to 7.00pm. 

Number of Family Members Attending: ________________________________________________ 

Signed: ________________________________________________ Date: ____________________ 

                                              Parent / Carer 

Thursday 12 December 2024  

5.00pm - 7.00pm  
 


